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Placed opposite at page 1)2_/C.

This is a letter preferred by the Police Radio Officer,
Andaman & Nicobar Police, Port Blair. This letter is in
response to AAJVS letter dated 9.9.2005 requesting for re-
establishment of Police Radio Centre at Dugong Creek.

The PRO informed that one our of their staff was deputed
to Hut Bay to find out the present status of the state of existing
antenna installation and the building where in the PR is now to
be housed. Accordingly, he along with Social Worker of
Dugong Creek went to Dugong Creek and furnished a report
which say that the facilities available now at Dugong Creek is
very much inadequate. It is therefore requested that the building
to house PR, electrification and drinking water facilities etc
may please be made available so that we may depute our staff

with equipment.

In the light of the above observation of the PRO, it is
proposed that we may direct Social Worker, Dugong Creek to
inform the position of buildings in use at Dugong Creek and
also to extend full Support to re-establish the PR operations
again at Dugong Creek
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